
                                    International Day Buffet 2017 
                                         October 27th, 2017 

Dear BISB Families; 
BISB will once again celebrate International Day on Friday 27th October.  
On that day, the PTA will be hosting the International Day Buffet for Primary & 
Secondary students, teachers and staff. 

a letter with more details and a list of country ambassadors will be sent very 
soon, we’d like to let you know about the date of this wonderful event so that 
you can start to gather with your country people and discuss about your 
participation.  

please do not worry if you can’t find your country people, we will help you to 
contact your country ambassador or if you are alone, then we suggest the 
countries share a table.  
WE’d like to show to our children how culturally rich our school is, so every 
country’s participation is very important for us! 

Also, all day primary children will do activities and learn about different 
cultures, countries. If you have a game, dance, craft work to show during that 
day, please contact Mrs Fegyveres. it is highly appreciated. 

Thank you for your support and participation, 
The PTA 

contact for international day buffet: adincik@gmail.com 

contact for activities during the class and break times: Alison.Fegyveres@bisb.sk  
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